
 
 
   
   
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
 
Q.  How do I book the pitch and meeting rooms? What does it cost? 

A.  Email Rob.Smith@HertfordshireFA.com who will respond to you about your enquiry 

 

Q.  Is the facility open over the festive period? 

A.  The facility is open for our Coach Education courses only over the festive period, all 
other bookings revert to normal activities from Thursday 2nd January 2020 

 

Q.  I am attending the Coach Education course over the festive period at 
Hertfordshire FA, who should I contact for further details? 

A.  All candidates should make contact with their course tutor whose details they would 
have received from the Coach Education team in advance. 
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